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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Bob Clark-Riddell [BRiddell@pangeaenv.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2009 5:05 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: Noah Ceteras
Subject: SLIC Case RO0002977 - FCI Dublin
Attachments: 2008-12-05 Letter ACEH Request.pdf

Paresh, 
 
Pangea respectfully requests an approximate 60-day extension until Monday, April 7, 2009 for submission of the 
requested Soil and Water Investigation Workplan (with Preferencial Pathway Evaluation) for the subject site.  You 
requested this Workplan by February 3, 2009, in your December 5, 2008.  The extension is requested because the FCI 
facility required additional time to obtain funding for the assessment work.   
 
If you have any questions or comments, you may contact me at 510.435.8664.  Thank you in advance for your 
consideration.  --Bob 
  
Bob Clark-Riddell, P.E. 
Principal Engineer 
Pangea Environmental Services, Inc. 
1710 Franklin Street, Suite 200 
Oakland, California 94612 
(510) 435.8664 Phone 
(510) 836-3709 Facsimile 
briddell@pangeaenv.com 
www.pangeaenv.com 
  
 


